CUNNINGHAM

‘SecuritySystems

10 Princes Point Road e Yarmouth, Maine 04096
(207) 846-3350 e Fax (207) 846-6080 ¢ (800) 210-0257

3/6/12

Lieutenant Benjamin Wallace, Jr.
Portland Fire Department

380 Congress Street

Portland Maine 04101

Dear Lieutenant Wallace:

Please find attached a permit application for the property located at 1844 Forest Avenue. An electrician had
started to pre-wire for a fire alarm system in that space so there is already some rough wiring in place but no
other work has been completed to our knowledge. We will be installing a new addressable fire alarm system
with manual and automatic initiation devices as well as compliant occupant notification appliances
throughout. As some of the devices are already wired in place and sheet rock is already hung we have placed
the devices on the plan in the corresponding locations. Thank you and please feel free to call me if you have
any questions. '

Sincerely,

wam Fring

Michelle Perkins, Operations Manager

Planning e Installation ® Monitoring Service
Visit our web site at: www.cunninghamsecurity.com



